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New Retail Store Policy.

ASTCA has implemented a “social distance” policy for all retail locations in Fagatogo, Nuuuli and Tafuna. This 
will limit the number of people who may come inside and visit our stores to a maximum of two (2) people at 
any given time. We kindly ask while waiting to come inside our stores that you maintain a distance between 
you and other ASTCA customers of at least six feet until it is your turn to come inside.

Promoting health and safety. For everyone.

We ask your cooperation while we enforce enhanced hygiene measures and “social distance” in our stores 
and when visiting your home or business. Note that our staff will be unable to service some locations where 
individuals are practising isolation and self-quarantine.

As new developments emerge, we will share information with you.

Our mission is to provide highly reliable telephone and Internet services as our community takes steps in re-
sponse to the Covid-19 threat. Please contact ASTCA if you have specific concerns or ideas for how we can 
serve our customers and our country.

Be safe and take care.
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